
	
We	will	be	at		
Trethurgy	Village	Hall	
on		
Thursday	1	December		
between	5.30pm	&	8.30pm	
	
The	Treverbyn	Neighbourhood	Plan	is	YOUR	
opportunity	as	residents	of	Treverbyn	Parish	to	
influence	future	development	in	your	parish,		
indeed	YOUR	views	are	critical	to	the	successful	
outcome	of	our	Neighbourhood	Plan.			
So	please	come	along,	enjoy	a	cup	of	tea	and	a	
piece	of	cake	and	share	your	thoughts	with	us.	
Planning	for	the	kind	of	future	for	Treverbyn	
that	we	all	want	to	see	is	surely	worth	a	few	
minutes	of	anyone’s	time,	even	on	a	cold	
December	evening.		
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